Prof. Andrei Lange
California College
CA 91384
January 8, 2011
Atty. Jess Taylor
The Old Rd
Castaic, CA 91384
Dear Atty. Taylor,
I would like to congratulate you for being chosen as one of the Outstanding Lawyers in the country last year.  I read your name in the newspaper article published yesterday.  As one of your former teachers, it makes me proud to think that I was one of your teachers.
I remember when you were still a student of mine.  I noticed right away how intelligent and bright you were.  You were always intuitive and wanted to discuss topics in-depth.  I really enjoyed the discussions we had after classes and I can say that I learned a lot from you.  Though you are still young, you are very serious about your job of defending the innocent and you are passionate about helping people.  I do hope you will keep up the good work and never lose sight of your goal of upholding the truth.
Congratulations!
Sincerely,
Prof. Andrei Lange

